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Feature at a Glance
Introducing: Enhancement to importing requisitions with expired or deactivated catalog items

Customer challenge

Solution area

Meet that challenge with 
SAP Ariba

Implementation information

Experience key benefits

Prerequisites and Restrictions

Ease of implementation      
Geographic relevance Global

• SAP Ariba Buying
• SAP Ariba Buying and Invoicing

To have this feature enabled, please have your 
Designated Support Contact (DSC) submit a Service 
Request (SR)

• Application.Purchasing.ExcludeItemMasterIfCatalo
gInactive

This feature applies to customer who has configured 
the requisition import feature of SAP Ariba

Previously, if a match against a catalog or contract 
item was found during requisition import, the item 
was marked as a catalog or contract item - even if 
the matched item had expired. As a result, the 
requisition itself was invalid and left in Composing 
state. As the type of line cannot be edited, the user 
had to manually edit the requisition, delete the line 
and add a non-catalog item with the same content.

With this feature, during requisition import, items are 
imported as non-catalog items if matched catalog or 
contract items are inactive or have expired during 
requisition import. This allows the requisition to be 
valid and submitted, resulting in faster processing 
time. 

This capability excludes deactivated or expired 
catalog items from the item master mappings while 
importing requisitions from ERP systems to the buying 
solutions from SAP Ariba, providing more efficient 
processing of imported requisitions. 

low-touch / simple  
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